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Comments: Dear Pamela King and USFS staff,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the North Valley Trail Project Scoping Letter. I am avid user of the

North Valley trails (though I live in California, my in-laws are 45+ year residents of Crested Butte, and we spend

much of the summer with them). After carefully reviewing CBMBA's comments on this project, I'd like to express

my full support for their suggested and thoughtful modifications to the current Scoping Letter.

 

Thank you for your hard work, and please consider the well researched insights CBMBA offers based on their

extensive knowledge of the trails and the trail users of the North Valley.

 

Warmly,

Liz Whiteley


